
 

21 February 2024 

 

Cancellation of Meeting 

Cabinet 

6:00pm on Thursday 22 February 2024 

 
 

Due to there being no budget related matters referred back from the full Council 
meeting held on Wednesday 21 February, the Cabinet meeting provisionally 
scheduled for 6pm on Thursday 22 February will not be taking place. 
 


